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LINKS 2 HOME

If you’re not currently receiving

photos and daily reports for your

child you can easily change this

by downloading the Links 2 Home

app on your phone. Just type

‘Links 2 Home’ in the search bar

for the Apple App Store or

Google Play Store. After

downloading Links 2 Home you

can register with the same email

address that you used to enroll

your child in our school.

A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

Happy New Year! We can’t wait

to spend 2021 with you and your

children. Thank you to all who

participated in our holiday giving

initiative last month. We

partnered with the " Sweet

Dreams Colorado" and were able

to donate more than 30 pairs of

pajamas and dozens of books for

children in need. Your generosity

is truly appreciated! Please take

a moment to read through the

news and reminders below and

let myself or anyone else on our

administrative team know if you

have questions or concerns.

Sincerely, Karen Baccarella &

Michael Martinez



WINTER CLOTHING

REMINDER 

If you’ve not already done so, please

send in an extra set of weather

appropriate clothes for your child.

Students also need to come to school

each day with a jacket and dressed

warmly enough to play outside for

part of the day. We want everyone to

be able to participate!
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ONLINE PARENT

COMMUNICATION

In addition to our newsletter the ‘For

Parents’ section of our website also

includes links to our menu, monthly

calendar and school year calendar.

We update these items frequently to

ensure you’re always in the know.

Though we send information through

Links 2 Home, our calendar can be

printed or even downloaded directly

to your device. Our menu and school

year calendar can be printed or saved

for easy reference as well.

UPDATING YOUR

INFORMATION IN ALMA

Do you have a different email address or phone number?

Need to add or remove an emergency contact? You can do

this at any time in Alma. If you need help logging in or

accessing the system please let us know.



LOVE OUR SCHOOL? LEAVE US

A REVIEW!
In today’s connected world, many families turn to online

reviews to learn more about the reputation of schools. Just

a reminder that you can find our school on Facebook,

Google, Yelp and other online directories. We’d love more

families like yours, so please consider spreading the word

about our school.

IMPORTANT
DATES

January 1st —CLOSED for NEW YEAR’S DAY

January 18th MLK day

January 29th —Parent folders go home

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

MS LAURA 1-17
MASON C. 1-18


